Cassel Kapolak

From: Michael Frind <MFrind@QEC.NU.CA>

Sent: May 18, 2022 11:22 AM

To: Mia Otokiak

Cc: nirb info

Subject: [EXTERNAL] NIRB 22XN024: Clarification - Formatting and access for revision-making

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Mia,
Thanks for getting back to me.

| looked at the two Adobe PDF documents from previous applications. In glancing through these, | note that they cover

the same material as | have already submitted to NIRB in the attached file Chesterfield_PowerPlant_Applic-ver06.pdf, as
| enclosed earlier. However, in that attached PDF, the material-usage topic was covered in paragraph format instead of

in chart format. Sorry about that.

| tried to get back into my NIRB submission to Chesterfield Inlet, but | cannot add any materials. For example, | am
happy to add the engine oil and propylene glycol and Varsol solvent (the kind of things used as part of maintaining any
engine, including cars and ATVs and snowmobiles), but the NIRB website does not allow me to add anything anymore.

Also, please note that for the most important fluid (diesel fuel), | have listed the tanks as being two tanks of 90 cubic
metres each, and so the total amount is 180 cubic metres. Because one cubic metre is the same as 1,000 litres, this is
the same volume as the 180,000 litres listed in the previous applications.

So, please let me know how | can get back to editing an already-submitted NIRB application. Apparently it has been
locked at your end, so | need to be granted access.

Thanks,
Michael.

Michael Frind MSc., P.Eng.(BC) LAd >n.-< MSc., P.Eng.(BC)

Environmental Specialist * <<Ncng1°* b>pLrC®
Avatiliginikkut Ajuittiagiikhimajuq « Spécialiste de I'environnement

PO Box 250, Igaluit, Nunavut X0A OHO * DGPC 250, A HAS, oa > X0A OHO
PO Box 250, Igaluit, Nunavut X0A OHO « C.P. 250, Igaluit, Nunavut X0A 0HO

Land 867-979-7579 Cell 867-222-2214 Fax 867-979-7537  www.gec.nu.ca/

From: Mia Otokiak [mailto:motokiak@nirb.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 11:53 AM
To: Michael Frind <MFrind@QEC.NU.CA>

Cc: nirb info <info@nirb.ca>

Subject: NIRB 22XN024: Clarification

Good morning MFrind,



My name is Mia Otokiak and | am the Junior Technical Advisor assigned to your NIRB Screening file which has been
numbered: 22XN024.

After reviewing your NIRB Application, | would suggest that you review previous QEC NIRB Applications and review the
information submitted in the Detailed Fuel and Hazardous Material Use section, as that is the only information missing
in this files NIRB Application before | can move forward in the Screening process.

For your reference, QEC’s previous NIRB Applications for 21XN033 & 21XN034 are attached.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me here or call me at (867) 983-4622.
Thank you for taking the time!

Please be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0CO0

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033




